
 

Congratulations note from Dean Steven Meyer: 
 
To the graduates of the class of 2020. I want to extend my 
personal congratulations to all of you.  You have been an 
amazing group of students. You worked hard and produced 
some truly exceptional work. It has been an enormous please 
working with you and getting to know many of you.  I wish you 
the very best in the careers you have chosen. I have no doubt 
that you will be a very successful group of young 
professionals.  Always be honest and guided by integrity. 
Continue to work hard. I hope you will stay in touch. 
 
Very best wishes, 
Steven E. Meyer, 
Dean of Graduate Studies 

  


